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 Spouses' Club Holiday Auction benefits many
organizations  

  The Carlisle Barracks Spouses' Club held their Holiday Luncheon including a silent and live auction on

Wednesday, Nov. 11 at the Letort View Community Center here.  Auction items were donated by members of the

Army War College seminars, permanent party spouses, and area businesses.

  Because of events like this, the Spouses' Club is able to provide outreach funds to many Carlisle Barracks and

Carlisle Community organizations.

  The recipients for November each received checks for $400--the Carlisle Barracks Conversation and Culture

program for special activities; the Hope Station to fund the Kid's Café, and Homes for Our Troops to fund the

building of homes for our Veterans.

  Checks were presented by Amy Turner, Spouses' Club president, to Jim Washington of Hope Station and

representing the Conversation and Culture program, International Fellows' spouses' Lynn Walker from Canada

and Claudia Farfan from Colombia.


